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Chikungunya in Sudan, 21 December 2019

24 December 2019 — The Federal Ministry of Health of Sudan reported 28 new cases of
chikungunya during epidemiological week 51 (15-21 December 2019). The cumulative number
of reported cases this year is 271, including 5 associated deaths, giving a case—fatality rate of
1.8%. Among all reported cases, 64% were female and 72% were older than 15 years of age.
The most affected age group were those between 15 and 29.9 years, who accounted for 36.5%
of all cases. Currently, 10 states are reporting chikungunya cases, namely Al Jazirah, East
Darfur, Kassala, North Darfur, Sennar, South Darfur, South Kardufan, West Darfur, West
Kordufan and White Nile. The most affected state is West Darfur, reporting 78.9% of total
cases.
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